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New Ulm Suzuki School of Music 
Fall Suzuki Piano Workshop

November 5, 2011

Tom Yang, a Suzuki Piano teacher at Stevens Point Wisconsin, will be coming to do a Suzuki workshop on November 5th.  He comes with many years of experience doing workshops and institutes throughout the year.  Some of you have met him at previous workshops or at the Suzuki Institute at Stevens Point in August.  He is a great teacher with enthusiasm and unique ideas that will excite your child.  Come and share in the enjoyment.

At 11:15 Tom will be having a story time with Babar the Elephant.  He plays the piano and put sound effects and music to the story while a narrator reads the story to the kids.  Bring younger siblings and enjoy the story time!!  It’s a unique way to integrate music into reading.  Fun!!
Please fill out the registration form and either e-mail it to office@newulmsuzuki.org or send it to NUSSM, PO Box 4, New Ulm, 56073.

Looking forward to a great day!!
Suzuki Workshop

Suzuki Piano School

November 5, 2011

@ New Ulm Suzuki School of Music

Schedule of Events

8:45-9:00  

Registration for Pre-Twinkle and Book 1 Groups

9:00-10:00 

Group Lesson for Pre-Twinkle Group




Crafts\Games for Book 1 Group

10:00-10:15  
Snack time

10:15-11:15  
Group Lesson for Book 1 Group




Crafts\Games for Pre-Twinkle Group

11:15-11:45  
Babar the Elephant story time 

11:45-12:30 

 Lunch Break

12:15-12:30 

 Registration for Book 2 and beyond Groups

12:30-2:15 
 
Master Class or Crafts

2:15-2:30 

Snack time

2:30-3:30 

Group Lesson for Book 2 and beyond Groups

Student: __________________________________

Student: __________________________________


___
Pre-Twinkle Group (9:00-11:45)


___
Book 1 Group (9:00-11:45)


___
Book 2 – 4 Groups (12:30-3:30)

Cost:  $15/student
